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Dear Readers,
With this new issue of Gospodarka Narodowa. The Polish Journal of Econom-
ics (GNPJE), our publication enters its 92nd year in existence.

In 2022, we published a total of 24 research papers, including 17 
in English. For the first time in the journal’s history, more than half the 
articles appeared in English. Also, in each issue, articles written in Eng-
lish outnumbered those in Polish, and issue No. 3 was published entirely 
in English, marking a first in the history of our journal.1

I would like to thank all the reviewers who took the time to comment 
on submissions from authors. In 2022, articles submitted to the journal 
were reviewed by a total of 57 people. The list of reviewers is available on 
the journal’s website, at gnpje.sgh.waw.pl.

In 2022, a total of 74 articles were submitted to Gospodarka Naro-
dowa. The Polish Journal of Economics, compared with 78 in 2021 and 72 in 
2020. Fifty-six of these articles were in English, up from 45 in 2021 and 
30 in 2020. The overall number of submissions has been stable, but there 
has been an upward trend in the proportion of English-language articles, 
which already account for around 75 percent of the total.

Two of the submitted papers were withdrawn and 54 were rejected: 
12 after reviews and 42 as outright desk rejections. The overall rejection 
rate was 73 percent, up from 58 percent in 2021 and 53 percent in 2020.

The average waiting period for a paper to be finally accepted after 
being submitted was 218 days in 2022, compared with 181 days in 2021 
and 161 in 2020. This period has become longer because of an increased 
number of revision stages during the review process. The editors take the 
utmost care to ensure that articles are fit for publication.

Authors should remember that articles submitted to the GNPJE in 
English must be carefully checked for language before being submitted. 
Given the GNPJE’s presence in numerous databases and repositories, 
authors and editors need to maintain quality standards.

I would like to strongly encourage everyone to read the articles in this 
issue of the GNPJE as well as those in previous issues. They are available 
in full on our open-access website.

1	 Not including a special 2006 issue that was translated from the Polish.
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